46 Danesfield Drive

Leominster
HR6 8HP

25" October 2017
Dear Mr Banks,
| am writing in support of planning application P172845/F.

This is a family farm looking to diversify into a new enterprise. | know the location of
the proposed site and the surrounding area very well. | cannot see how it will have
any negative effect on Leominster or Monkland because two of its closest
neighbours are farms and it will not even be visible from the A44. They have their
own long drive so no neighbours will be affected. Agriculture is very important to the
local economy with many businesses in and around Leominster directly or indirectly
linked to farming.

Yours sincerel

Mr D Blatchford \




